
Dear Neighbors, 
 
My name is Eric Sital, and I’ve had the pleasure of living in Hillcrest for the past five years with 
my wife, Emily, on Ridgemont Drive. Over the last two years, we’ve been blessed to welcome 
two baby girls into our family. Hillcrest holds a special place in our hearts—Emily grew up 
here, and her parents still live in the neighborhood. 
 
I grew up in Alvin, where my mother has run a tax accounting business for over 30 years, 
proudly serving the local community. I currently own and operate an RV park in Freeport, 
Texas, and also manage my family’s real estate investment business. I hold a bachelor’s degree 
in Finance from the University of Houston–Clear Lake, though my daily work is more focused 
on construction and property management. 
 
Emily is a licensed real estate agent and has been serving Alvin and the surrounding 
communities for 11 years. 
 
Family is the most important thing to me, and we plan on raising our children right here in 
Hillcrest. That’s why the opportunity to serve this community is such an honor. I look forward 
to getting to know more of my neighbors and contributing to a great year ahead for Hillcrest 
Village. 
 
Warm regards, 
Eric Sital 
 


